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 Director’s Report October 2023

As Yogi Berra famously said many years ago “It’s
like déjà vu all over again”. This past year has been
almost a replay of the last two years. As we enter
our 23rd year of weekly Bible studies, we pray that
we can soon start at all the institutions that we had
classes before the disruption caused by the COVID
virus. Due to the COVID virus, we have not been
allowed to enter Federal, State, or County facilities
with few exceptions. It will be a few more weeks or
months until we can restart our programs.  October
2023 Pastor Dave Bunnell and two volunteers will
be teaching the Threshold at FCI Loretto to two
groups of inmates. Last year, what should have
been a 6 month program, took 9 months to
complete due to weeks when volunteers were not
allowed to enter the facility.

When we return for our traditional weekly Bible
classes, we will need to rebuild from scratch. Many
men have been released or transferred.  However,
our programs are well known and have been well
attended in the past. We believe the men will return
once classes start again.

Another challenge will be getting new volunteers to
“visit those in prison” and “remember those in
prison as if you were their fellow prisoners”. Our

volunteers are getting older, and we lost one to a
nursing home and one of the very first passed away.
Recruiting volunteers is often a difficult challenge,
but once they answer the call, they return year after
year. Very few quit.

Prison Outreach Ministry operates with two part
time staff. We generally have 10-15 volunteers who
have donated in excess of 3,600 total hours in a
normal year. We serve an average of 5-8% of the
target population.

Our needs remain the same every year.  This is in
addition to prayers that we can restart our
programs, we ask for prayers for the inmate
population. We always have a need for Spanish
speaking volunteers to allow us to better serve the
Hispanic inmates.  Every year we need financial
assistance to purchase study materials and Bibles
both English and Spanish versions.

Our vision is to continue to offer weekly Bible
studies at all the facilities which we have been in
the past.  As was suggested by and the help of a
former inmate, we are trying to develop an aftercare
program for sexual offenders after their release.
This will be done via a zoom format to reach across
the entire country. This may be a blessing which
has come out of the pandemic.

Sincerely

Randy Datsko, Missionary/ Director 

Thank you for your ongoing
and faithful support

Contact us at:
www.wpapom.org

Prison Outreach Ministry
30 White Street

Brookville, PA 15825
(814) 849-2612

brookvilleevan@gmail.com
Randy Datsko (814) 659-7562

 datsus@jhu.edu

http://www.wpapom.org
mailto:evangelumc@windstream.net
mailto:datsus@jhu.edu


Randy Datsko is our Missionary Director
who not only leads studies in Loretto but can
also be scheduled to speak to your church or
organization by calling our office at 814-849-
2612 or by calling him directly at 814-659-
7562.

Scan the code on the right with your smart phone and it will take you to our website:
www.wpapom.org .

JUNE DONATIONS
WPAUMC - Mission Grant

Good Shepherd UMC, Leeper
Central City UMC, Central City

Oakland UMC, Johnstown
David Rose, Champion
Bethany UMC, Portage

UMW Washington District, Belle Vernon
Marilyn Lundberg, Brockway

JULY DONATIONS
WPAUMC - Mission Grant

Cochran's Mill UMC, Elderton
L. Wesley Boots, New Stanton

Jeffrey Reesman, Freeport
South Ebensburg Church of Christ, Portage

Bethany UMC, Portage
Calvary UMC, Johnstown

Cherrytree UMC, Titusville
Hill Memorial UMC, Bradford

Lola Turnbull, New Castle
Rural Valley UMC, Rural Valley

Jeffrey Reesman, Freeport
Oakland Church of Johnstown, Johnstown

AUGUST DONATIONS
WPAUMC - Mission Grant

Central City UMC, Central City
Brookville Evangelical Methodist Church,

Brookville
Miriam Smith, Sparta, NC

United Church of Christ, Ebensburg
Pleasant Hill Methodist Church, Friedens

Stoystown Charge United Church of Christ,
Stoystown

Bethany UMC, Portage
Good Shepherd UMC, Leeper

SEPTEMBER DONATIONS
WPAUMC - Mission Grant

Ebensburg Methodist Women in Missions,
Ebensburg

Oakland Church of Johnstown, Johnstown
David Rose, Champion
Bethany UMC, Portage

OCTOBER DONATIONS
WPAUMC - Mission Grant

Eldred UMC Circle One, Eldred
Bethany UMC, Portage

Marion Center United Women in Faith,
Marion Center

NOVEMBER DONATIONS
WPAUMC - Mission Grant

Circle Two, Eldred
Utahville Christian Fellowship, Coalport

Heritage Methodist Church, Ligonier
Oakland Church, Johnstown

Bethany UMC, Portage
Calvary UMC, Johnstown

Hill Memorial UMC, Bradford
Westford UMC, Westford

DECEMBER DONATIONS
WPAUMC - Mission Grant

Good Shepherd UMC, Leeper
David Rose, Champion

Lanes Mills Methodist Church, Brockway
Ohl Community Church, Summerville

Roger & Beverly Saunders, Masontown
Bethany UMC, Portage

Rita Platt, Mt. Juliet, TN
Smicksburg UMW, Smicksburg

http://www.wpapom.org
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